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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
Dear Colleagues,

As you are all aware I have been elected a president of TSOG for the next two years.

First of all I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all.

During my presidency my first job will be to try to improve working conditions (including retirement payment) and to abolish 
compensation payment during vaginal births.

As you know this EBCOG Congress will take place between 17 and 21 May 2017 in Antalya. We hope to see all of you there 
for what should be on excellent congress.

The EBCOG board examination will be held in this congress for anyone who wishes to enter. It is a good opportunity for our 
young colleagues.

We invite you to contribute your papers to our journal in order to be accepted to SCI. We aim to succeed during this period 
with your valuable support.

Let me also take this opportunity to thank Prof. Dr. Eray Çalışkan for all his efforts. I look forward to working with him in the 
future.

In order to achieve our aims I have no doubt that all members of the TSOG will give their full support.

I hope to see you all in May at the EBCOG Congress in Antalya.

Best wishes

Ateş Karateke, Prof. MD

President of TSOG


